
Position: Does Not Oppose 

The Department of Finance is herein reporting on City Council Bill 24-0570, City Property – 
Naming the Playground Located at Lake Montebello to be the City Council President Mary Pat 
Clarke Playground, for the purpose of naming the playground located at Lake Montebello to be 
the City Council President Mary Pat Clarke Playground. 

Background 
Mary Pat Clarke, “Mary Pat” to many, has served Baltimore City since she was elected to the 
City Council in 1975 and the first woman to be elected to be City Council President in 1987. 
Over the decades she has represented central and east Baltimore. Throughout her tenure in City 
Hall her priorities were the youth of the City, the neighborhoods in her district and making city 
services work for all. 

Fiscal Impact 
The Department of Finance anticipates that this legislation will have a minimal fiscal impact for 
the City. 

Conclusion 
For the reasons stated above, the Department of Finance does not oppose City Council Bill 

24-0570.
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